
Good Morning, 

We will have DOUBLE BUS ROUTES TODAY. Please let us know if you need changes 
to after school busing. 

Please see this week's schedule here: April 15th Weekly Schedule  

We do have a 1 pm dismissal on Thursday with Parent-Teacher Conferences held from 
1:30-7:00 pm. Please do your best to schedule a conference time as communication 
can help push all of our students to a higher level. We really want to see our students 
finish the school year on a strong note.  

We have Teacher Inservice on Friday so we don't have school this coming Friday.  

Beginning on April 22nd, our school district will be mailing a community survey. For your 
convenience, we will be emailing the survey to you. Please be on the lookout for an 
email from School Perceptions. 

The goal of the survey is to gather input on how to best address our operational needs. 

School Perceptions is an independent education research firm we are working with to 
administer the survey. Therefore, your feedback will be confidential. 

Thanks in advance for participating! Have a great week! 

Sincerely, 

Beau Buchs 

Superintendent 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/eYoJ7wBvllfLhcvT0B8MFA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRn_lzJP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPUtBU0lkSnB1ajVFJm1hbD03MzhjZjgwNWMxZmQxZGExOTcwZTE5OWNmYTg3YTNhZTQwZTMwOGExNTg0NDY4YWU4ZjA1Zjc2YTFlYmQzMjhkVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmEEkpHWYYB2OFUhlzY2htaWR0QGJlbG1vbnQuazEyLndpLnVzWAQAAAAB

